
Neighbors:

What's Happening?

● Have not heard from Norris Designs on behalf of the current developer for the proposed RV
redevelopment on the 6800 Kilmer St landfill

● No new information on City's etrakit site
● GotSneakers fundraiser

○ shipments of sneakers sent
■ received check for $45 for first shipment
■ awaiting payment on 11/1 for 4 additional shipments

○ FINAL GotSneakers pickup on Saturday October 7
■ place donations at your individual mailbox area between 9am-1pm
■ if you want to donate sneakers but are not available on Saturday, the red/black bin

under the lilac bush by driveway is available at McCarthy's 6688 Kendrick
■ donation bin at Colorado Tap House will be removed this weekend

○ awaiting November payout---should be greater than this month's

○ THANK YOU to all who parted with comfortable sneakers---while the initial financial
amount does not seem significant, anticipated checks will add $$ to our legal fund; FS
neighbors donated 27 pairs and more than half of the sneakers collected came from
donations at the Colorado Tap House--- the fundraiser increased awareness with neighbors
using Ralston Creek Trail and the impact of a proposed development to the environmental
stability of the area

● Arvada Report---October/November issue has an excellent description of development
pathways--great guide (pp12-13) if you're following the current proposed RV storage lot
redevelopment.

○ If you missed your copy, here's a link:

https://www.arvadaco.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2224/web-version-Arvada-Report-10-11-2023-35

What's Next?

● Continue researching
● Will meet with former parks manager for Ruby Hill Bike Park in Denver about subsidence issues with

redevelopment

We're still on this wild ride ---thanks for hanging on!

https://www.arvadaco.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2224/web-version-Arvada-Report-10-11-2023-35

